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The Rotary Club of Swarthmore 
P.O. Box 4, Swarthmore, PA 19081 

 

March 15, 2018 

Today’s Program: 
 

 

 
 

 

Table Grace 

Rotary International President        Ian Riseley 
District 7450 Governor  Dawn DeFuria 
Assistant Governor  Francy Cross 

 

2017-2018 Board 
 
President   Joy Charlton 
 
President-Elect                                         Craig Fava  

Immediate Past President  Lisa Lee  

Secretary                                        George Whitfield 

Treasurer/ Budget  Gladys Snively 

E-Secretary/Webmaster Brian Casey 

Community Service     Theresa Hartzell 

Club Service Bill Hale 

Membership Craig Fava  

International Service  Lori Markusfeld 

New Generations Service                   Maria Zissimos 

Foundations Service                              Steve Laxton 

Charitable Trust  Marty Spiegel 

Public Relations Perri Evanson 

Coming Programs & Events 
(All meetings at The Inn unless otherwise noted) 
   
   
March 22:  Beth Murray: Swarthmore 
Centennial Foundation’s visioning re-
port  
  
March 29:  Anita Barrett, Swarthmore 
Town Center Coordinator 
 
April 20 - 22: District Conference (see 
pg. 2) 
 
April 22:   Tree Planting at Bob White 
Park in King of Prussia (see pg 2) 
 
April 28:  Annual "Kick out Polio" Union 
Soccer Match   
 
June 24-27:  RI Convention, Toronto 
 
Know someone who has an interest in any 
of these topics? Invite them to the meeting! 

Last Week’s Speaker:  
Audrey Emata 
By Richard Shimko  
 

Rotary members were enthralled by 16-year-old Audrey 

Emata’s outstanding flute performance.  Rotarians gave her 

an enthusiastic standing ovation when she was done.  I was 

particularly amazed on the last piece, where Audrey ap-

peared to be playing two different tunes simultaneously, 

even though I know that to be impossible. When I asked her 

afterwards, she said although it is impossible to play two 

notes at the same time, we hear that effect because she 

plays the notes very fast.  She let on that playing that way 

was “difficult”.  Seems like an understatement. 

March is Water and Sanitation Month 

 
The Pledge of 
Allegiance 

Improving Lives in Communities 

Locally and Around the World for over 80 Years 

Lord of the universe and  

lengthening days, we are  

thankful to you for the unfailing 

turn of the seasons. We are  

reminded of your faithfulness in 

all things. Teach us to be  

faithful to the ideals that you 

have set before us, that your  

unfailing rule of love might  

inform all that we do. Accept, 

Lord, our gratitude for all your 

blessings. Amen. 
 
Rev. Dr. Frederick E. Christian  

Four Way Test: 

Of the things we think, say and do: 
 
1.  Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all  

concerned? 

3. Will it build GOOD  
WILL and BETTER  

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.   Will it be BENEFICIAL to all  

Guests:  
 
Gus Pappas (Sonya’s husband) 

Follow us online at: 
www.SwarthmoreRotary.org 
www.Facebook.com/SwarthmoreRotary 
www.SwarthmoreFair.org 
www.Facebook.com/SwarthmoreFunFair 

 

Swarthmore Professor 
Tyrene White: Disaster: 
Politics & Policy   



Happy Dollars 2017-18: 

 

    $2,941 
 
   

2016-2017 total: $3,756 

2015-2016 total: $3,756 

2014-2015 total: $3,168 

2013-14 total:     $2,493 

 
(21,113 Children Immunized) 

 

  Rotary Celebrations  
 

 

Birthday:   
Joe Lesniak    3/17 

     

Member Anniversary:   
Joan Wright  3/130  (5 years) 
George Whitfield, Jr. (19 years)  

 

Wedding Anniversary:   

Mike Malone     03/17 
 

 

Service Quotation  

 

  

“Independence is happiness.”  

  

-  Susan B. Anthony (1820-1906)   

 

PEANUT BUTTER DAY! 
When: Every 1st Thursday of the 

month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please bring a jar of peanut butter to every 

first Thursday meeting. Cathy Darrell will 

Last Week’s Speaker:  
Audrey Emata 
(continued from front)  

 

Audrey was accompanied by her 

mother, Christina, on the piano.  

Audrey and her family live in 

Wallingford but her education is a 

mixture of Julliard and a charter 

school in West Chester.  So far in her career, Audrey has soloed 

with several orchestras including the Philadelphia Orchestra at 

age 12.   For the record, she played three pieces:  Fantasie by 

Philipp Gaubert, Concerto in d minor by Theodor Verhey, and 

Carnival of Venice by Guilio Briccialdi.   

 

April 7th Project Cure  
 
9AM to Noon—8 Federal Road West Grove, PA 
 

We will be sorting medical supplies for those who are in desperate need. 

This will be a fun, engaging hands-on experience.  Please dress warmly 

and wear closed-toe shoes. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact club member Theresa Hartzell 

Busy, Busy, Busy  
 
Last week the club  
enthusiastically welcomed  
our newest member Sonya 
Pappas!  
 
Perri Evanson was awarded 
another Paul Harris Fellow pin.  

 
 And recognition of our
 contribution of dental
 equipment to the clinic
 in Haiti. 


